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Oldbury Park Primary School

 


Oldbury Park Primary School
Oldbury Road

Worcester

WR2 6AA
Tel: 01905 424878
Fax: 01905 339326

      office@oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk 
                                                   www.oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Boyce
Friday 17th May

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to inform you about an extremely exciting opportunity that we have been able to secure for some of the children. 

As you may be aware, the Cricket World Cup is coming to England this summer.  Matches are to be held at various grounds around the country and Edgbaston, Birmingham, has been chosen as the venue for some of the bigger ones.  We have been fortunate enough to secure a small number of tickets for the match between New Zealand and South Africa (two of the world’s best and most exciting teams) at Edgbaston on 19th June.   

We have been given the tickets by the Warwickshire Cricket Board and therefore they are free to us. However, there will be a small charge to parents of those attending to cover transport costs.  Sadly, we do not have enough tickets to take everyone.  Consequently, if your child would like to go to the cricket, you will need to complete the slip below and return it to school before Friday 24th May.  Should more children wish to go than there are tickets, we will have to conduct a draw as we see this as the fairest possible way.   

The day will be a long one: we will leave school straight after registration and the match will commence at 10:45.  Play is scheduled to finish at around 6:30pm and we would anticipate being back at school at approximately 8:00pm.  The children will be required to sit and watch the match for long periods of time and, with the game being in the middle of June, it may be in the sunshine, or the rain! 

Those of you that have experienced a live international sporting event in front of thousands of people will know how exciting it can be and therefore this really is a once in a lifetime opportunity.   

Once we know who is going, we will provide you with further details. 

Yours sincerely 
Tim Williams
Assistant Head 
PE Coordinator 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

My child_______________________________ in class __________would like to go to the Cricket World Cup match at Edgbaston on the 19th June. 

Signed_________________________ (parent/carer) 
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